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October 2:  2023 Golf Tournament
October 7:  2023 All-Terrain 5K & Kids' Fun Run

Questions?
  

Colleen Smith, Director of Development
c.smith@cvillecatholic.org

434-964-0400 ext. 114



Lisa Schuetz, incoming Director of Development
l.schuetz@cvillecatholic.org






From Colleen:

As your Development Director for the last four years, I want to thank you all for
everything you have done to support this school and to support me personally.  I will
be in the building this summer through June 29th and will be spending my time
helping your new Development Director make sure everything is in order for another
very successful year.  Have a wonderful summer.

Leave your mark on our walkway!

Attention 8th grade parents: We would love to have your child(ren)'s name forever be a
part of our school’s walkway. You can purchase a brick here (it can be done completely
online).  This is a great way for anyone to honor or remember a loved one, or even
acknowledge your business.

Our biggest Gala yet

Thank you to all who participated in the 28th Annual Spring Gala Auction as a
sponsor, donating auction items, or as an event attendee.  We netted over $97,000 so
far!  Next year's event is already on the books for April 27th and will again be held at
the Omni (in what will be their newly renovated ballroom).  If you are interested in
being a part of next year's auction committee, please reach out to Lisa Schuetz
(l.schuetz@cvillecatholic.org).  This is a wonderful (and fun) way to get involved with
our biggest event. 

https://polarengraving.com/charlottesvillecatholicschool


Fall Events - Save the Dates

This year may be winding down, but we are already winding up for the first events of
the 2023-2024 school year!  The Golf Tournament will be held on October 2nd at
Glenmore and the Annual 5K/Children's Fun Run will be held on October 7th at
CCS.  More details to come this summer.

The spirit of giving

It is also time to make that gift to CCS, especially if you have not done so yet.  We ask
that you consider making your gift by June 15th to allow time for us to record
everything before our books close on the 30th.  There are many ways to give to CCS,
please view them here. Your annual appeal gift can also be made as a reoccurring gift!

https://giving.cvillecatholic.org/

